
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2011 8:32 PM
To: jeevacation@gmail.com

Jeffrey I would like to call you to discuss the Swanson loan.

He has to get something in place soon. If he doesn't hear from us soon, he says he will be forced to borrow another \$1M from Kosoy ((to be added to the existing second) to establish an interest reserve through June and then look for other ways to survive until 1220 sells. He says Kosoy and TD have agreed to that.

I think the risk of loss from making the loan is slight and the upside is substantial.

We can vary the terms from what I earlier sent or make him an offer.

I could call you later today or tomorrow or the weekend. Let me know if any time is better.

Thanks.

Paul